

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, February 24, 2005, Number 1475

Technotrash Can Program: (Submitted by Godlind)

Cell phones, pagers, PDAs
Diskettes, CDs, DVDs
Video, audio and computer tapes
Rechargers and rechargeable batteries

Soon a *Technotrash Can* will be placed in the NRR office area to collect the above items of "technotrash" for recycling. We already have a temporary container set up for this purpose; all areas of the library, please remember and make it a habit to collect these items and periodically deposit them in the recycling container in the NRR. Please help to keep this stuff out of the waste stream and instead find another use for it. Your recyclist, Godlind



HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 2005 FUNDRAISING:

The Libraries are participating in raising funds to build this year's house. Jose Flores & Emely Santiago and their four children, are our Stony Brook Habitat family. There is a women's basketball game (Stony Brook vs Maine) on Wednesday, March 2, at the Sports Complex. HELP IS NEEDED at the concession between 6:00 - 9:00 pm. Also, there will be a table set aside for donations. If you can help for part of the time, let Maryanne know right away! I have asked the Library Club to get involved in this.

This is the women's last home game!! They could use some fans in the crowd as their season has been a rough one!! So come - even if you can't help!!

LIBRARY SERVICES COMMITTEE FORUM:

Look ahead to March . . . and mark <u>March 7, noon - 1:30</u>, on your calendars. Many of you responded to the survey with an interest in Ergonomics! Now is your opportunity to attend an informative program that will be jointly presented. Louis Mancuso (Environmental Health and Safety) and Allison Milano (Manager of the Wellness Center) will come to the <u>Javits Room</u> to involve us in improving our work day. Be prepared to watch, listen, and participate actively in safe + correct body movement when lifting, carrying, and sitting while on the job.



FAREWELL TO LINDA MISA:

Linda, our clerk in Administration for four years, is retiring again. Although she has mixed feelings, overall she is looking ahead to joining her husband who has recently retired. Come and wish Linda well **on March 9, in the large conference room, between noon - 1:00 pm.** There will be coffee, tea and cookies + a card to sign. This is more of a "come-and-go gathering" as the room can comfortably hold about 20 people at one time.